




Jeana Eastman 

From: Jeana Eastman
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2010 4:02 PM
To: 'Alex Farrand'
Subject: RE: R-87604, Peterson - do comments change ODFW review?
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Thanks Alex; I appreciate you taking a look at this. 
  
  
Jeana Eastman 
Water Rights Caseworker 
voice 503.986.0859 
  
  
Oregon Water Resources Dept 
725 Summer St NE, Suite A 
Salem, OR 97301-1266 
front desk  503.986.0900 
fax 503.986.0901 
http://oregon.gov/OWRD 
  
Messages to and from this e-mail address may be available to the public under Oregon law. 
  

From: Alex Farrand [mailto:alex.farrand@state.or.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2010 3:55 PM 
To: Jeana Eastman 
Subject: RE: R-87604, Peterson - do comments change ODFW review? 
  
Jeana,  
  
I think our comments address most of the concerns outlined in the comments from Water Watch.  We are 
not exempting him from providing adequate fish passage, so he would need to screen and provide fish 
passage capabilities.  The “wq” condition protects against untimely withdrawals and warm water 
releases.  At this point I don’t see a change as necessary. 
  
  
  
Alex Farrand 
Assistant District Fish Biologist 
ODFW - South Willamette Watershed 
7118 NE Vandenberg Ave. 
Corvallis, OR 97330 
(541) 757-5239 
Fax: (541) 757-4252 
  

From: Jeana Eastman [mailto:eastmajm@wrd.state.or.us]  
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2010 5:11 PM 
To: FARRAND Alex 
Subject: R-87604, Peterson - do comments change ODFW review? 
  



Hi Alex – 
  
Thank you for your comments on 7/6/10.   
  
We’ve since received the attached comments.  In light of these comments, does ODFW’s review change in 
any way? 
  
Thanks for your input, 
  
  
Jeana Eastman 
Water Rights Caseworker 
voice 503.986.0859 
  
  
Oregon Water Resources Dept 
725 Summer St NE, Suite A 
Salem, OR 97301-1266 
front desk  503.986.0900 
fax 503.986.0901 
http://oregon.gov/OWRD 
  
Messages to and from this e-mail address may be available to the public under Oregon law. 
  

Page 2 of 2

8/17/2010




